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In addition you will be required to report on the progress of your project at least once every year and at the 

conclusion of the project. Failure to report as required will result in suspension of your approval to proceed with 

the project.

DUHREC may need to audit this project as part of the requirements for monitoring set out in the National 

Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007).

• Serious or unexpected adverse effects on the participants

• Any proposed changes in the protocol, including extensions of time.

• Any events which might affect the continuing ethical acceptability of the project .

• The project is discontinued before the expected date of completion.

• Modifications are requested by other HRECs.

Approval granted by Barwon Health HREC for this project will be noted at the DUHREC meeting to be held on 

Monday 24 July.

It will be noted that approval has been granted for A/Prof Seetal Dodd, School of Medicine, to undertake this 

project as stipulated in Barwon Health HREC approval documentation.

The approval noted by the Deakin University Human Research Ethics Committee is given only for the project 

and for the period as stated in the memo. It is your responsibility to contact the Human Research Ethics Unit 

immediately should any of the following occur:

Human Research Ethics Unit

research-ethics@deakin.edu.au

Telephone: 03 9251 7123




